PRESS RELEASE

Dix – medal awarded to Mr Brian Duncan

On the second day of the World Daffodil Europe Tour 2008, the chairman of the Royal General Bulbgrowers’ Association (KAVB), Mr. Langeslag, presented Mr. Brian S. Duncan of Northern Ireland the Dix-medal to honour him for his outstanding hybridisation work in daffodils. Mr. Duncan is not only a keen hybridiser but is also very active in horticultural societies. At present he is the chairman of the Daffodil and Tulip Committee of the Royal Horticultural Society (RHS) and was involved in the founding of the Northern Ireland Daffodil Group. He is an active provider of information on daffodils for the American database Daffseek.

About 500 cultivars are raised by Mr. Duncan and they include the well known cultivars: ‘High Society’, ‘Elizabeth Ann’, ‘Monza’, ‘Reggae’, ‘Sportsman’, ’Smokey Bear’, ‘Fragrant Rose’, ‘Lilac Charm’, ‘Border Beauty’ and ‘Copper Queen’. They are all included in The International Daffodil Register and Classified List 2008. Mr. Duncan’s quest is not to find  just another beautiful show bench daffodil, but to create a good daffodil for the forcing and growing industry on one hand and a nice performer at shows on the other hand. The intrinsic qualities of cultivars are of eminent importance for a better culture with less phytological disorders. Mr. Duncan is also very active in spreading his ideas in this field and is sharing his knowledge. His open and friendly attitude together with an enormous enthusiasm for daffodils makes him a welcome visitor to everybody. 

The J.F.Ch. Dix-medal can be awarded to someone who has done outstanding work in the field of hybridisation of bulbous crops. The medal is named after Mr. John F.Ch. Dix, one of the first pioneers in tulip hybridisation.
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